
RESIDENTIAL WASTE SERVICES UPDATE

Service will begin on February 1, 20251.
New cans will be delivered to your residence between January 12-29, 20252.
If you do not have a can by February 1st, please email pcresident@121disposal.com3.
Pick-up days will remain the same unless you are notified otherwise4.
All trash needs to be bagged and placed in the trash can on the night before your
scheduled pick-up day

5.

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

334.707.4850

www.121Disposal.com

CONTACT INFORMATION
Our office is open from 7:30am - 4:30pm. Please contact us if you have any
questions.

WELCOME, PHENIX CITY RESIDENTS
We are very excited for the opportunity to service Phenix City! 121 Disposal Co.
will begin servicing your community on February 1, 2025. Please review the below
information to prepare for the change. 

We look forward to becoming your trusted waste service provider!


